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POLICY & PROCEDURE

SUBJECT:
Collaboration with NAON


POLICY
ONCB® will collaborate with NAON in promoting orthopaedic certification and the specialty of orthopaedic nursing.

PROCEDURE
1.
The line of communication between ONCB and NAON will be from President to President. Unless or until it is revoked, a Memo of Understanding will serve as one guide of exchanged services between the two organizations.
2.
ONCB recognizes the National Association of Orthopaedic Nurses (NAON) as the official provider of orthopaedic nursing education, and encourages the use of NAON educational offerings and productions to meet the continuing education requirements of the orthopaedic nurse certified.

3.
ONCB shall utilize Orthopaedic Nursing and NAON News, NAON's official publications, to disseminate information on the value of certification, procedures related to certification examination and renewal, and the business of ONCB.

4.
ONCB and NAON shall exchange electronic or print mailing lists at no charge to either association.  

5.
Publication of any portion of the ONCB mailing list shall be restricted to ONCB or NAON publications for the purpose of ONC recognition only, and shall be limited to the name, city, and state of the ONC.
6.
NAON chapters may receive a listing of certificants in their chapter for recognition purposes only.  ONCB Directors and/or chair of the Recertification Committee may also receive a copy of the certificant listing following written request that includes the need for the listing.

7.
Recipients of the list shall use it only for ONCB business as identified in the request and shall not release the listing, in total or in part, to other parties.
